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6950 Nashville Road, Kleinburg Ont. L0J 1C0 - Ph: 905-893-7211 

www.kleinburgchristian.ca


Re:  Vulnerable Sector Screening for Volunteers
September 12, 2023

Dear KCA Parents;  
Our organization (Nashville Road Community Church, Kleinburg Early Learning Centre and Kleinburg Christian Academy) is committed to the safety and well-being of each child in our care. We are also committed to the safety and well-being of the adults caring for the children.  
Our staff are required to provide routine (Level 3) Vulnerable Sector Screening reports as a condition for their employment. Before school began, our school staff also took part in Plan to Protect training, as a reminder of best practices and policies that support proper supervision, child care, and adult-child interactions. 
               As an additional safety and wellness measure going forward, we are requiring all parents who
               intend to volunteer at KCA this school year to submit a completed (Level 3) Vulnerable Sector 
 Screening report.  Volunteers include any parent on a hot lunch team, parents supervising or driving to a class trip or sporting event, volunteers in a classroom, Book Fair, etc.  

                Depending on if you live in Peel or York Region, please follow the link to one of the following 
                webpages. Each application requires a letter from the school to be uploaded. The required letter 
                follows this letter. When you receive the completed report, simply bring the original to the school. 
                Please apply as soon as possible as there are volunteer opportunities beginning quite soon. 
                York Region residents:  applications are online and cost $32.00 

                https://www.yrp.ca/en/services/vulnerable-sector-check.asp
                Peel Region residents:  applications are online and cost $35.00

                https://rec-check.peelpolice.ca/
                 Thank you very much for your willingness and help in maintaining a safe, welcoming and 

                 nurturing environment for our students. 
                 Respectfully, 

                 Mrs. Major
              September 12, 2023

              Re:  Vulnerable Sector Screening Report

                      Parent Volunteers

              To Whom It May Concern: 

               Please be advised that Kleinburg Christian Academy requires parents who wish to volunteer in any 

               capacity to submit a current (Level 3) Vulnerable Sector Screening Report.   

               Respectfully, 
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               LeeAnn Major

               Principal, Kleinburg Christian Academy

A Great Place to Grow…


